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HARFORD COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY CLOSING AT 4 P.M.  

TODAY, MONDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2019 

 

(Belcamp, Maryland – February 11, 2019) – Due to the inclement weather, all 

Harford County Public Library locations will be closing at 4 p.m. today, Monday, 

February 11, 2019.   

 

Harford County Public Library operates eleven branches located throughout Harford 

County. The library serves 194,000 registered borrowers of all ages and has an 

annual circulation of over 4.7 million. Harford County Public Library is committed to 

connecting people with information and promoting the love of reading within the 

community. For more information, visit hcplonline.org. 
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